
Colyton Grammar School Parents’ Association is pleased to announce the return of 

its registered monthly draw club.  Proceeds from this club will be going directly to 

Colyton Grammar School via CGSPA projects. 

The 500 Club will have 10 monthly draws between October 2023 and July 2024, each with a top prize 

of £100 and two runners up prizes of £50 each. The club is limited to 500 subscriptions, and with 30 

prizes up for grabs each year this gives a far higher chance of winning than most charity lotteries, 

and will result in a total prize pot of £2,000!  

Since this club is registered with the Local Council Authority, we are able to invite anyone to join, 

not just parents/guardians of CGS students, and each person may apply for as many 

subscriptions/numbers as they wish, so please do support us.  

Remember, you can purchase more than one subscription! 

Entries must be paid in advance via an annual subscription of £25 per number, ideally through the 

school ParentPay system, but this form is for those without a ParentPay account. The closing date for 

entries is Mon 2nd Oct 2023. This form and a cheque payment must reach school before then. 

Each subscription will be allocated a number, which will then be entered into each of the 10 monthly draws. All WINNING members will be emailed 
directly by CGSPA and receive their prize money by their choice of either a payment to their bank account or via a cheque sent by post. 
For this reason we can only accept applications that include an email address. 

A list of winners will be published each month via school e-comms and our CGSPA Facebook page. If you do not yet follow CGSPA via Facebook 
then please take a look – it is a great way to stay in touch with both us and other parents. https://www.facebook.com/ColytonGrammarschoolPA 

A copy of the rules of the 500 Club and its monthly draws is attached and is also available on our website (www.colytongrammarschoolpa.org.uk).  

If you have any queries please email 500club@colytongrammarschoolpa.org.uk. 

Good luck to all our fabulous supporters! 

 
 

Applicants for the 2023/24 CGSPA 500 Club should send this completed form to the school address given below.  Please 

enclose payment, by cheque only.  Cheques should be payable to ‘Colyton Grammar School Parents’ Association’ 

I would like to purchase            numbers for the 2023/24 CGSPA 500 Club at a subscription of £25 each  

Name of applicant: 

Email address (to enable confirmation of membership and in case of a win!):  

Name of child that is your contact with CGS (this will only be needed in the event that we cannot contact you via email): 

      Please tick to confirm that you have read and agree to the 500 Club Rules. Please note that by ticking this box you 

are also giving permission for Colyton Grammar School Parents’ Association to keep your name and email address for 

the sole purpose of administering the 500 Club during the 2023/24 academic year.  

Please tick which description best suits your connection to Colyton Grammar School: 

Parent of student Grandparent of student Other relative of student Alumni of CGS 

Friend of a CGS family Staff of CGS Would rather not say Other (please state if poss) 
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